
            

                

                               Chamberlin Free Public Library  

                                   Board of Trustees Meeting

                                   June 14, 2021, @ 6:30 pm


Present:  Charles Brault, Paula Miller, Deb Spratt, Diane Steel,

                Judy Wilkins

        


Minutes of the May 10, 2021, meeting were reviewed and approved.  
The Treasurer’s and circulation reports were also reviewed and 
approved.

Circulation statistics have increased slightly.  A number of new library 
cards were given to patrons.

A librarian’s leave of a few weeks will occur soon.


The summer reading program for children, primarily held outdoors, 
has the theme of Tales and Tails.  A canopy will be available for use 
on the library lawn. Creativity kits will also be available.  Scavenger 
hunts will be planned for every few weeks.


On Monday, June 21, the library will be open for use by patrons who 
wear masks. Book access via the internet will continue.

Four Chrome Books - 3 with large screens, 1 a school book size - will 
be available for library use with half hour appointments.  


Evening programs at the library will be planned in the fall. 

The next meeting will be held on August 9.


Respectfully submitted,

Judy Wilkins, Secretary





